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Hengki A Meningko

From: Abdul Rochim
Sent: 09 March 2023 12:20
To: Hengki A Meningko
Subject: FW: Permohonan Visit Warehouse TU BSD dan Balikpapan
Attachments: Surat Permohonan Izin.pdf; Itinerary Visit TU Warehouse JKT BPN.xlsx

Bikin TCAR nya 
 

From: Abdul Rochim  
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 10:08 AM 
To: Muhammad N Kurniawan <mkurniaw@trakindo.co.id> 
Cc: Hardi S <hardi.s@trakindo.co.id>; Adriaan Pretorius <adriaan.pretorius@trakindo.co.id> 
Subject: FW: Permohonan Visit Warehouse TU BSD dan Balikpapan 
 
Good Morning Pak Najib ,  
 
Following up our previous discussion with Pak Hardi onsite , below is a request from Customer ( Sr. Manager Warehouse ) to visit our warehouse facility in JKT 
and Balikpapan for benchmarking warehouse management purposes. 
From Customer 2 person and from here Hengky will represent me to accompany them from site. 
 
Would you please help to assist and coordinate to JKT & BPN as per attached itinerary. 
 
Thank you 
Rochim  
 

From: Ahdar Nur <Ahdar.Nur@amman.co.id>  
Sent: Thursday, March 9, 2023 9:16 AM 
To: Abdul Rochim <abdul.rochim@trakindo.co.id> 
Cc: Jefri Febrian <jefry.febrian@trakindo.co.id>; Asrul Munayadi <Asrul.Munayadi@amman.co.id>; Kaharul Zaman Sapta Putra 
<Kaharul.Zaman.Sapta.Putra@amman.co.id>; Muhammad Sukirman <muhammad.sukirman@trakindo.co.id>; Eri Kurniawan <Eri.Kurniawan@amman.co.id>; 
Ahmad <Ahmad@amman.co.id>; Yetty Manik <Yetty.Manik@amman.co.id> 
Subject: Permohonan Visit Warehouse TU BSD dan Balikpapan 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
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Dear Pak Rochim, 
 
Menindaklanjutkan diskusi kita beberapa waktu yang lalu, berkaitan dengan rencana kunjungan team warehouse Amman ke warehouse Trakindo di BSD dan 
Balikpapan, 
dalam rangka melakukan perbandingan penerapan manajemen warehouse yang lebih baik. 
 
Terlampir kami sampaikan surat permohonan izin visit, mohon di terima. 
 
Terimakasih dan Salam 
Ahdar 
 
DISCLAIMER 

This information (including any attachment) transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain private, confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, 
retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient 
of this email or has received this email inadvertently, please contact the sender and permanently delete the material received from any computer. Any opinions, conclusions and other information in this message 
that are unrelated to the official business of PT Amman Mineral Nusa Tenggara (“Amman Mineral”) are those of the individual sender and shall be understood as neither explicitly given nor endorsed by Amman 
Mineral. Amman Mineral accepts no liability for the content of this e-mail, or for the consequences of any actions taken on the basis of the information provided, unless that information is subsequently confirmed 
in writing.  

Computer viruses or malware can be transmitted via email and you should check this email (including any attachment) for the presence of viruses or malware. Amman Mineral accepts no liability or obligation 
for any damage or loss caused or suffered by any virus or malware transmitted by this email.  

Please consider environment before printing this email.  


